
 
 

 

 
 

*** OSHA FREE TRAINING PRESENTATION *** 
 
The Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) will be holding 
a free awareness presentation on April 18, 2023 at the ASCC Auditorium at 
1PM. All employees and employers of both the public and private sectors are 
invited to attend. 
 
The presentation will provide an overview of OSHA’s safety standards and 
compliance, available resources, and other critical and relevant information 
both employers and employees must know.  
 
For further information, please contact OSHA representative Setu Pologa at 
Setu.Pologa@dol.gov. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
____________________________________  
SAGATEA L. A. FILOIALII      
OWCC Head 
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OFFICE OF THE WOKMEN’S COMPENSATION COMMISSION 
A.P. Lutali Executive Office Building, Utulei – 2nd Floor 

TEL: (684) 633-4447     FAX: (684) 633-4085   EMAIL: aswcc@aswcc-gov.net 
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